Ministry of Business,
Innovation & Employment

18 June 2013

M Stephens
Fyi-request-920-240ba699@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: 13/03285
Dear M Stephens

This letter refers to your official information request dated 10 June 2013, received 10
June 2013, requesting the following information:

o All departmental advice in last 18 months to the Minister of Immigration on
feasibility and impacts of Red Cross/Refugee Services merger.

This letter is to notify you that the Ministry is transferring your request to the Minister
of Immigration in accordance with section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

This transfer is occurring because the information you requested is believed by the
Ministry to be more closely connected with the functions of the Minister of
Immigration.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the Minister
of Immigration. Note that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from
when the Minister of Immigration receives this transfer from us.

Yours sincerely
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David Hammond
Team Leader Ministerial Services
Organisational Strategy and Support

Level 2,33 Bowen Street, Wellington 6011,
PO Box 5488, Wellington 6011,
New Zealand



